KILLINA PRESENTATION SECONDARY SCHOOL
Rahan, Tullamore, Co. Offaly. 28" Janua ry 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

The TUI has informed the Board of Management that all TUIl members have
been directed to take strike action on Tuesday, February 4th.

If the strike goes ahead as planned the Board of Management will not be in a
position to discharge its responsibilities with regard to the care of all students
in its charge.

The Board of Management is therefore requesting you not to send students of
1%, 2" TY and 5" years to school on Tuesday, February 4™,

There will be supervised study for exam years, 3" and 6 years; however it will
not be possible to have timetabled classes.

The Board of Management regrets that this course of action is necessary. The
Board of Management has no wish to interrupt the education of students in
this school.

Yours sincerely,

Lol Cotte

Secretary, Board of Management.
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